
 

D. A. V. International School, Ahmedabad. 

Circular for Grade - I & II (2015-16) 

AO/PR/Cir/08/03 

                    07.08.15 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from D. A. V. International School, Ahmedabad! 

15th August invokes memories of our nations struggle for Independence and joy of our 

Freedom won!! 

Please note that we are celebrating Independence Day on 14.08.15 – Friday. We request 

you to dress your ward in free dress for the day. Dress should be any colour of the 

National Flag. 

Special assembly for Pre Independence Day will be held on the same day. 

The school will remain closed on 15th August 2013 for grade I and II. 

 

Warm Regards,  

 

DrNiveditaGanguli 

Principal 


